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May Newsletter 

 

 

P7 WOW Workshop 
 
The P7’s enjoyed the World of Work workshop they 
attended virtually recently and learnt a great deal about art 
coding.  They learnt how to use coding to make shapes 
and then change the colours of them. 

                          

 
 

Vikings Topic 
 
We have been studying the Vikings over the past few weeks.   
Pupils have been making their own Viking ships out of cardboard and other materials and 
have made a great job. 
They made a Viking ship outside and they all had to row in unison on the big ship. 
‘Heave Ho’. 
 

                 
 

             
 

 
 
 



 

Parent Meetings and Reports 
We have sent out instructions for you to follow to book your parents meeting with Mrs 
Georgeson, if anyone has any problems doing this please let us know. 

 
Reports this year will be sent out towards the end of term to allow Mrs Georgeson more time to 
evaluate pupils.  Ms McTeir has produced some reporting comments as well and these will be 
included in the reports. 
 
P7 Transition 
P7 have started to attend weekly teams assemblies with the High School, they had the first one 
this week and got to meet Mrs Lothian, the Headteacher and Mr Angus, one of the pastoral 
teachers.  They explained about classes and timetables, breaks and lunchtime arrangements 
and S6 buddies that they will have to help them amongst other general introductions to the 
school. 
We are hoping that they will be able to have their face to face visits in June, Details to follow. 
 
Sports Day 
We will be having our sports day on Friday 28th May, however we are sad to report that we are 
unable to invite parents to spectate this year due to covid.  We will take lots of photographs and 
post them on the website/facebook page for parents to view. 
 
Shoes 
If your child/ren do not already have an extra pair of shoes at school could they please bring 
some in to keep here so that if their shoes/boots get muddy during playtime they can change 
into some clean shoes to wear in the building.   
 
Pencil Cases 
Pupils are encouraged to bring their pencil cases back into school now and keep them in their 
trays. 
  

Parking 
Could we remind parents to please park by the village green and walk your children down to the 
school or drop off at the gate, please do not use the staff car park for pick ups and drop offs.  
The car park is for staff only.  Please pass on this message to anyone else who may be picking 
up or dropping off your child/ren.  Thank you. 

 
Parent Council 
Next meeting:  Thursday 20th May at 6.30pm on Zoom.   All welcome to join. 
 

We must all remain vigilant about Covid 19, Please do not send your child/ren in if they 
have any of the symptoms. 

Please remember to wear a mask and socially distance in the playground at pick up 
time 

 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

 
Please remember to look regularly at the Xpressions App / Website / Facebook / Twitter pages for 
information, news and messages and don’t forget to use Easy Fundraising for online purchases  

 
 

                                    


